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NANCY McPeak

From: Dorothy Freeman <dfreeman@pacbell.net>
Sent: Sunday, June 24, 2018 9:40 PM
To: NANCY McPeak; David Burton; Ronald Curtis; Jeffrey Cavanaugh; David Mitchell; Sandy 

Sullivan; Alan Teague
Subject: June 25th    7A    Alameda Landing Waterfront

Dear Planning Board members, 
 
In looking at the design images for the Alameda Landing Waterfront, it appears that the developer is 
proposing to build housing within the BCDC 100' setback from the shoreline.  This land is public land 
that belongs to the people of Alameda.  Allowing a private party to build housing on the 100' setback 
is not correct and cheats our citizens out of the waterfront they own and deserve to have preserved 
for them. 
 
Respectfully 
 
Dorothy Freeman 
 


